
I strongly support bill 574
While sitting at a red light on my motorcycle with my daughter on the back with me, we were behind multiple cars and a large truck 
directly in front uf us, but no one was behind us at the time. Keeping an eye on my mirror I noticed a car was approaching us from 
behind very quickly, I made the last second decision to move forward and to the left between the large truck and a stopped car in the 
left turning lane, that decision could have saved my daughters life, because the car approaching us from the rear hit the brakes too 
late and slammed in to the truck that we were just behind. If we were not in the lane sharing space at the time we would have been 
hit incredibly hard, motorcycles do not have bumpers or crumple zones to protect us from distracted drivers, sharing a lane at a stop 
light or in traffic can save our lives. Thank you for your consideration on this matter.


